
As part of our Prep Transition program, Reservoir Primary 
School is excited to welcome parents and prospective Prep 
students to attend weekly one hour transition sessions.

During these sessions,  your child will be immersed in one of 
our Prep classes, working and playing alongside our current 
Prep students. 

We will begin each session with a story. Then will we complete a 
craft based on the story we read together. Children will then 
have some time to explore our Investigations area, where we 
focus on play-based learning.

Parents are welcome to stay and interact during the session or 
you can arrange to have a tour of the school.

To book a date and time that best suits you, please scan the QR 
code and head to the ‘Book A Tour’ tab on our website. 
Alternatively, you can go to our school website using the 
following link:
https://reservoirps.vic.edu.au/

We are so looking forward to meeting you and your child!
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